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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     03/11/2005

From:     Joshua

Comment:
I have had trouble finding the copyright holder for many of the contents of the 
multi-media collage work I do. I have been prevented from manifesting many of my 
ideas because of fears of legal repercussions from using obscure and all but 
forgotten items in my work. 

Please do something to fix the copyright law. The law has become so far removed from
the intentions of the founding fathers. We must once again use copyright law not 
only to protect the economic interest of existing copyright holders but also to 
foster creativity itself. 

Thank you. 
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